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HR MANAGEMENT ALERT: 
CURRENT I-9 FORM USE IS EXTENDED 

 

 

 
Just a few days before the current 
Employment Eligibility Verification Form I-9 
was set to expire, U.S. Citizenship and 
Immigration Services announced an extension 
of the current form.  Employers must complete 
and retain a Form I-9 for all newly-hired 
employees to verify their identity and 
authorization to work in the United States. 
  

Earlier this year USCIS published a notice in the Federal Register informing 
the public of the proposed extension of the form.  Until a new version is 
released, the current Form I-9 which contains the expiration date of 
8/31/19 should continue to be utilized for employment verification 
purposes.  We will continue to monitor the status of any revision inform 
you of any changes or a new release. 
 
If you have any questions regarding forms or federal and state posting 
requirements for your company or organization contact your Seay 
Management consultant.  We appreciate having you as a client of our firm. 
 


